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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

January 11, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue our IONPS-A power supply module.  This 
power supply supports an AC power input and can be installed in either the primary or the secondary (redundant) slots 
in the 19-slot ION chassis.  The end-of-life is due to the discontinuation of key components used in the design of this 
power supply.  Listed below is the discontinued model number, along with its replacement model number. 

 
Discontinued P/N  Description:     
IONPS-A   AC Power Supply Module, 100-240VAC input, for the 19-slot ION Chassis 
 
Replacement P/N  Description:     
IONPS-A-R1  AC Power Supply Module, 100-240VAC input, for the 19-slot ION Chassis 
 
Note: The replacement power supply module will no longer support the use of the Dry Contact Relay Module 
(IONDCR). 
 
Last Order Date 
Transition Networks will be offering an additional 6 month last-time-buy period on the IONPS-A.  We will be 
accepting orders through June 30, 2017, or while supplies last. 
 
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Transition Networks Management Team 


